
 

 

 

Dear Chair Larson and members of the Senate Judiciary Committee,  

  

My testimony is in opposition to Senate Bill 2199. I ask that you give this bill a Do Not Pass. 

  

This bill impacts people I care about and conflicts with my ethical code of conduct.   

Thank you for your time, consideration, and service to our state 

  

Best regards, 

Mary Stromme 

 


